
​Immediate Past President Richard Cheung introduces new Board
President Bret Schaefer

Dear Friend,

It gives me great pleasure to introduce our next Friends In Deed
Board President, Bret Schaefer. Bret has been involved with FID for
the past five years, serving as our Board Treasurer. He comes with a
wealth of experience in the finance world, having previously been
employed as CFO for the Giant Magellan Telescope Organization
and Senior Vice President of Finance for Sun Microsystems. Bret is
also a CPA and has an MBA from the University of Chicago.

Currently, Bret works for Alzheimer's Los Angeles as their CFO.
I've had the opportunity to work with Bret the past few years and am
very grateful for his knowledge and expertise in managing our
finances. He has helped develop FID into a very fiscally disciplined
organization. Bret was one of the main forces in directing the
stability of Friends In Deed.

Bret lives in Pasadena with his wife Peggy, and has two grown
daughters, Madeline and Katya. In his free time you can see him
riding his bike all over Pasadena.

I recently shared with a donor about our new board president. I told
her, “We are very lucky, we got a good one for FID!”

I am very confident that Bret's leadership will help FID reach new
heights.

Please join me in a very enthusiastic welcome to Bret Schaefer,
Friends In Deed's new Board President.

Richard
Immediate Past President

http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/donate/
http://friendsindeedpas.org/fid/legacy-society/


Dear Friend,

I am honored to assume leadership of the board of this wonderful
organization. I recognize that the need for our services is as great as
ever. 

I will do everything I can to build on the powerful foundation that
Richard's leadership has made possible, and we will continue to
work together to increase FID's capacity to "do together what we
cannot do alone."

Bret
Board President

PS. FID will be closed on Monday in honor of Martin Luther King Jr.
Day

​We can only operate with your help!

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsInDeedPasadena/
https://twitter.com/FID_Pasadena
https://www.instagram.com/fid_pasadena/?hl=en




Our thanks to the Sisterhood of Pasadena Jewish Temple and
Center for providing a wonderful Panda Express lunch for The

Women's Room this week!

“God never intended for one group of people to live in superfluous
inordinate wealth, while others live in abject deadening poverty.”

Dr. King, “Strength to Love”, 1963


